
 

A PA Plea lea to Sto Support upport Public EPublic Educationducation   

The appointed Regents of Eastern Michigan University and Governor Snyder bartered 
EMU’s legacy as a champion of public education AND as leader in the preparation of 

educators in creating the EAA. Given the fact that this inter-local agreement has inflicted 
harm on students and educators (within the EAA and at EMU), the citizens of Michigan 
are concerned about the misdeeds of these Regents as stewards of a state university. As 

such, the EMU community (students, faculty, and alumni) call for an immediate severance 
of this inter-local agreement. 

 
Your voice is needed at the EMU Board of Regents meeting 

December 5, 2014 @ 1:30 

207 Welch Hall 

Preserve the Integrity of EMU 


